
   

 

   

 

Walsh County Three Rivers Soil Conservation District 

Finalization Budget Meeting –  September 9th, 2024 – 10:24AM 
Held at 417 Park St W Park River ND 58270 

 
Attendance 
Joel Hylden, President 
Brent Riskey, Supervisor 
Allen Zidon, Supervisor 
Jacob Suda, Supervisor 
Brandon Mathiason, Business & Operations Manager 
Josh Anderson, Conservation Manager 
Bob Lundquist, NRCS 
Brad Brummond, Advisor 
 
President Hylden called meeting to order. 
 
New Business 
Mathiason presented the final budget of income with mill levy being $439,150.00 and expenses 
being $430,050.00 with the remaining of $9,100.00 going toward the start the interim fund. 
There was discussion on the mill levy dollar amount of $177500.00 as well as some discussion 
on the rest of the budget. Hylden asked for a motion to approve and accept the budget as 
written, Riskey moved to approve and accept the final budget for FY 2025; Suda seconded. 
Hylden asked for a roll call vote, Riskey – Yes , Suda – Yes , Zidon – Yes , Hylden – Yes. Motion 
carried 
 
Next Meeting 
Regular board meeting October 21st  at 9am to be held at 417 Park St. W Park River, ND 58270 

 
Adjourn 
Meeting adjourned at 10:45 AM  


